o, Bishop Wordsworth's School

Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire, SP1 2ED
Telephone: 01722 333851

Fax: 01722 325899

E-mail: admin@bws.wilts.sch.uk

Website: www.bws-school.org.uk

Head Master: Dr S D Smallwood BSc (Hons) PhD NPQH

Dear Parents / Carers

Model Club will run again next term starting on 13th April, if your son would like to continue please make
the payment of £56.00 online via scopay by 13th April 2016.

Dates for next term:
April 13th/20th/27th
May 4th/11th/18th/25th

Kind regards
Mrs L Rinaldi

Finance office
Ibr@bws.wilts.sch.uk
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